
New Marlborough Town Ubrary Trustees' Meeting March 25, 201!,

The meeting was called to order with Sally Turner, Debora OBrien and Claudette Callahan present.

The minutes were accepted.

Debbie advised us of three future programs: John Sisson, April 13, 1; 30 pm and Spring Fgg Hunt, April
2O at 1O:30 a.m. at the school, and Lego Wednesdala.

We reviewed and approved the Library Meeting Place Policy. The New Marlhorough PTA has donated
5200. More town groups will meet at the library due to ADA rules,

Jane Burke has begun Science Saturdays.

The Bear Program was well attended, but the first documentary film was not_

Debbie will be out April 15-18.

Carrie Liba will be running for Library Trustee, as Brian Mikesell will not seek the position.

The library website will have a link helping to make it ADA compliant.

We are waiting for quotes for the generator installation. We will ask the Friends to help pay for this
expense. The next Friends meeting is May 18 at 10 a.m.

We have had a successful fundraising year. The fundraising letter raised, 57000. Our events earned as

foiiows: Eiihu Burritt Day, 5i000, Pie sale, $674 Sweets for Sweetie, 5600.

The library received a certfficate from the Massachusetts STEM for our participation in the first STEM

week.

We reviewed and approved Debbie's yearly contract.

Our next meeting is scheduled for April 29, 8:3O a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


